NARROMINE REGION'S

welcome
EVENING

Have you recently moved to the Narromine region ?
Come and meet other new residents in a friendly atmosphere.
Our welcome evening is free and family friendly, be sure to
bring the children along

RSVP TO COUNCIL by Monday, 20 February 2022
RSVPs are essential for catering purposes
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